M.V, "CONGELLA"

On the 27th ultimo the Falmouth Surveyors were
requested to explain why the usual method of drawing up a Special
Damage Report was not followed in the case of the above vessel.

In reply they state they regret that the nature of the
damage was not stated clearly in their report, and they furnish
an explanation as to the reason for renewal of rivets,ceiling etc.

As the fees appear to be unpaid it is presumed that
this report has not been issued, and it is submitted that the
Surveyors be instructed to rewrite this report, drafting it in

the usual manner. /i;b
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